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National Public Works Week Statement 
 

Date: May 06, 2025 
 
Public Works Professionals focus on local infrastructure, facilities and services that are of 
vital importance to sustainable communities, public health and wellbeing of the people of 
the Village of Roscoe.  
 
These services could not be provided without the dedicated efforts of public works 
professionals from Managers & contractors to Engineers & Employees at all levels of 
government who are responsible for improving, protecting and rebuilding our 
transportation, public buildings and facilities essential to our residents. 
 
It is in the public interest for our residents & civic leaders as well as our youth to gain 
knowledge and an ongoing understanding of the importance of the public works and their 
responsibilities respective to our community.  
 
This year marks the first year that we will participate in the American Public Works 
Association’s Public Works Week. 
 
I, Carol Gustafson, Village President, do hereby designate the week of May 18-24, 2025, as 
National Public Works Week.  I encourage all our residents to join us this year on our social 
media to learn more about what our local department does and pay tribute to our Public 
Works Professionals while we recognize the contributions they make in our quality of life.  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


